Wishing you a Happy Easter and a Wonderful Passover. We hope you all get to spend quality time with loved ones. Let's all try to reflect on love, values, positivity, and resilience all year long

<u>Welcome Spring!</u> The Easter Bunny hops his way onto the CW playground on 4/6 at 11:00. Each class will enjoy an egg hunt and spending some time with our floppy eared special friend.!

CW state licensing inspection We are due for our unannounced, inspection from the VA. state licensing, Dept. of Education any time between now and the end of May. If you receive any notice asking for updated information, please respond promptly. We appreciate your support in helping us maintain our noteworthy evaluations!

SPRING PICTURES CW will offer spring pictures on 4/18 for those interested. Please use the on-line registration option, using the email that was sent out the notice hanging on each door. Pay after viewing the proofs, only if you like the pictures! Detailed info has been emailed and is available in the office. There is also the QRC code hanging on every door.

MOTHER'S DAY You are invited to Muffins for Mom on the CW playground on Wed. 5/10 at 10:30 am. This is a late morning, informal get together for our moms, love-like—a mom, and grandma's to be celebrated! We hope you join us for a gathering of love, honor and gratitude. Obviously, muffins (and drinks) will be served! Hope to see you there.

PRE-K GRADUATION Our Pre-K graduation ceremony will take place on Friday, June 16 at 10:30 am, here at CW. The children will put on an impressive performance followed by the passing out of diplomas. The entire ceremony should be about 30 minutes or less. Your graduate will of course still be welcome to stay here at CW for childcare after the graduation ceremony if you like or you may take your child home with you afterwards. The children will have a private, graduation party on Thursday 6/15. There will be cake, snacks, music and fun party favors. This is for the Graduating class only. A formal invite will be sent out soon. We eagerly look forward to graduation 2023!

The Country
Woodland
Connection
4/2023

*If your child registered, soccer class starts 4/13 at 10am!

KENWOOD SCHOOL Our sister school,

Kenwood, which offers classes from kin-

open house on Saturday, May 6 from 9-12.

class sizes and before and after school care

for families interested. Kindergarten en-

rollment is open to children who will be

five by November 30. (Public schools re-

quire that your child turns five by September 30.) Our pre-k class will be taking a

field trip to Kenwood on 4/19 from 9:30-

11:30 to let the children take a look around

the school. Please have your child here no

later than 9am. They will ride the school

bus over, spend the morning meeting the

wonderful playground and touring all of

the new exciting classrooms. If you would

like more information about the program.

-4711

call the Director, Alison Zoby, at (703) 256

teachers and children, playing on their

dergarten -6th grade, will be having an

Kenwood is a private school with small

PAYMENT REMINDER Please remember payment is due weekly, for that occurring week to avoid the late payment fee of \$15.00. Many of our families have payment mailed directly to us from their banks or write a months worth of post-dated checks dropped in one of our check boxes. The office then puts the corresponding check in the computer for that week. You can also pay with money orders or pay with cash. We want to make tuition payment simple and stress free. Thank you for your consistent on-time payment. We are still working on our new on-line, childcare management system. Please bear with us as we have realized it's taking us a litter longer to initiate than anticipated.



UPCOMING

ACTIVITIES

4/6—Easter Bunny visit and Egg Hunt starting at 11:00am

4/13-First Soccer Class @ 10am(for those registered)

4/18-Spring Pictures

4/19-Kenwood School Field trop for Pre-k 9:30-11:30

4/21-Earth Day Flower Planting weather permitting

5/10-Mother's Day Muffins for Mom 10:30am

6/16- Save the Date Pre-K Graduation @ 10:30am

EARTH DAY EVERY DAY To celebrate Earth Day, we will plant beautiful flowers and plants on 4/21. (weather permitting) Each class will pick an area and get dirty! It will be their responsibility to keep their plants happy and healthy all season long. Please help us keep CW and its surrounding area clean and beautiful!!